
I am a resident of Bolton and a taxpayer who believes church and places of worship are important for 

our spiritual wellbeing.  I DO NOT agree with The current proposal to re-designate the area and property 

from prime agricultural area to rural lands. This 33,903 square foot place of worship and 352 parking 

spots will increase traffic and create noise and air pollution in Caledon. It is too large and should not be 

built. There already exists a large place of worship close by on Mayfield Rd. Which residents have been 

complaining about since being built.  What will happen to the farm land and the food no longer growing 

on farms to feed families? Please represent my voice on this matter at the Town of Caledon meeting. 
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